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In the board packet, each member received a sports update, a musical calendar, clubs update, and a 

district calendar for the remainder of the year. 

During the sports update, there was a discussion about the increased crowds at the basketball games.  

Ms. Vitti complimented Mr. Farrell. 

We tabled the discussion for softball in lieu of Mrs. Ashbaugh not being present.  Ms. Nix reported that 

there are currently 13 7th and 8th grade girls interested in playing softball and there may be more 

depending on the Volleyball schedule.  Mr. Tillman asked if there were enough schools to have a 

schedule.  Ms. Nix reported that there were enough junior high teams to make that happen. 

Mr. Tillman reported that the vocal practices have gone well.  Mr. DiPietro expressed some concern 

about the length and boredom of the weekend schedule.  Dr. DiNinno complemented Mr. Hart on his 

efforts at the concerts.  Mr. Tillman also reported that the musical staff has done an excellent job with 

mentoring students as assistants to the adults in the musical roles.  This is a great opportunity for our 

students to learn and grow with the musical process. 

Ms. Nix expressed how happy she was that the school raised $1000.00 for The Salvation Army through 

the Key Club.  Mr. DiPietro asked Ms. Nix to clarify that we were not raising money for the Key Club.  All 

funds went to the Salvation Army.  Dr. McClure asked that Ms. Nix be more specific with the band 

numbers. 

  

 

 


